
Art Project – Origami 

This week’s projects will be a little more challenging than those from last week. However, if you follow 
the directions carefully, you should not have much trouble. I will again send home enough sheets with each 
of you to be able to do each exercise twice. This way, you may practice before you complete your final copy. 
Please hand in your final version with your assignments next Monday, May 11.  

If you would like to practice more but do not have extra origami paper, you can fold any printer or lined 
paper into origami as well! Just make sure you use a square piece of paper. You can cut a rectangle into a 
square simply by following these instructions: (P.S. – You can use the cut-off rectangle as a guide to make 
more squares without having to fold the paper.) 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  





 



  



  



 

 


